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June 17, 2021

Dear Friends,

With summer 2021 here, we’ve started to feel some type of normalcy replacing the chaos of the past 18
months.

This month we thought it would be the perfect time to give you ideas for your garden this season, but also a
figurative way to remember mindfulness as we move through these much-needed warm months of summer.

For the Garden of Your Daily Living

Plant Three Rows of Peas
Peas of Mind
Peas of Heart
Peas of Soul

Plant Four Rows of Squash
Squash Gossip
Squash Indifference
Squash Grumbling
Squash Selfishness

Plant Four Rows of Lettuce
Lettuce Be Faithful
Lettuce Be Kind
Lettuce Be Patient
Lettuce Really Love One Another

No Garden is Complete Without Turnips
Turnip for Meetings
Turnip for Service
Turnip to Help One Another
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To Conclude our Garden We Must Have Thyme
Thyme for Each Other
Thyme for Family
Thyme for Friends

Water freely with Patience and Cultivate with Love. There is Much Fruit in Your Garden Because You Reap
What You Sow.

Announcements:

e Happy Father’s Day! This celebration honors fathers, fatherhood and
paternal bonds, as well as the influence these men have on their
children and communities. We hope you have an opportunity to spend
time with your father or another influential man in your life. However
you choose to celebrate, enjoy the day!

e Shredding Day! Mark your calendars; for Monday, August 30" from
9:00am-11:00am. The team is looking forward to seeing you in
person!

e Starting June 14", Kimberley Mondonedo will be taking a sabbatical
until Monday, August 30" During this time, Kim’s client accounts
will be overwatched by her brother, CEO, and CFP®, Peter Mendall.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

e June is P IDE month! Register for Raymond James’ 2nd Annual
ROYGBIV Run/Walk/Move: This year’s event will take place on
June 19 and benefit the Dr. Carter G. Woodson African American
Museum in honor of Juneteenth. Register at,
runsignup.com/raymondjamesroygbiv, to learn ways to participate
from close or afar!

We’d love to hear what you all are planting in your gardens this summer or any exciting excursions you
have planned! Enjoy the summer and we look forward to seeing you all again soon.

Sincerely,

(K Voo

Peter L. Mendall, CFP®
Kimberley J. Mondofiedo, CFP®
Mendall Financial Group LLC®
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